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To whom it may concern  

 

                                          I have been following the new MRRA policy honestly mostly because I have a 
loved one who is incarcerated. I have seen programs, classes etc really help individuals who are 
incarcerated to become better humans. I believe if put into place for all incarcerated individuals as 
an incentive and with added programming available we could make a huge difference in recidivism. 
Not just non violent crimes deserve a second chance and correction as is meant to be for them a 
correction facility. Non violent criminals who already get the chance at early release with boot 
camp typically for a drug charge doesn't seem to be the only deserving person. Many violent cases 
as they are called are a first offense at a young age when possibly not old enough to make a wiser 
decision or mature enough to know consequences to things they didn't understand themselves. I 
ask that you consider approving and pushing for options for these men and offer programs that 
help all of us get our loved ones home and contributing to a much better life for all. 

 


